
Parental/Guardian Notice 
The District will not request or require a student to provide a password or other related 
account information in order to gain access to the student’s account or profile on a social 
networking website if the District has reasonable cause to believe that the student’s account 
on a social networking website contains evidence that the student has violated a disciplinary 
rule or policy.   
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